
18th December 2023
Dear Parents/Carers

Re: Mundesley Library Visits

Next term Farthing wood class will be visiting Mundesley Library. The class will be split into two
groups, with visits taking place on Friday 12th & Friday 19th January.

On the actual visit, they will spend a few minutes talking about how libraries work, then any
questions the children might have, browsing time then back together for a story before leaving.

The children can borrow two books if they wish to & have a card. If your child does not already
have a card you may complete the joining form that will be sent home with your child today. (All
forms and consents must be completed/returned by Monday 8th January 2024).

Children will be traveling to from the library on the school minibus and will be back by the end of
the day, so there will be no changes to your child's pick up time.

Consent - You will receive a text message with the link to the consent survey, please complete this
as soon as possible to give consent for your child to attend.

Any parent helpers would be greatly appreciated, if you are able to help please contact the office to
confirm.

Regards

Miss Bugg Mrs Betts
Interim Head of Schools MIJS Class Teacher


